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May 19, 2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

This update includes information about: 

 

 An end-of-the-year survey,  

 Contact information; and 

 Final opportunities to return Chromebooks, library books and pick up personal 

belongings. 

 

End-of-year Survey 

Today was the last day of the 2019-2020 school year. We want to thank you for your support and 

patience as we navigated the fourth quarter with online educational resources and socially distant 

delivery of meals, packets and Chromebooks. The last nine weeks were a new experience for all 

of us. We would appreciate it if you would take a few moments of your time to sit with your 

child(ren) and complete an online survey. Your feedback will let us know how we can continue 

to support your child(ren) and your family this summer and in the 2020-2021 school year.  

 

FAMILY SURVEY 

 

Contact Information 

To stay connected, it is important that we have current phone numbers, email addresses and 

mailing addresses. If your information has changed, please be sure to contact your child’s school 

to share any changes to your contact information before schools close for the summer on 

Tuesday, June 2. 

 

Chromebook and Library Book Return, Personal Belongings Pickup – Contact Your 

School 

Chromebooks and library books were to be returned yesterday, Monday, May 18. Additionally, 

student belongings were available for pickup that day. If you were unable to make it yesterday, 

please call the school directly or check your school Web site or Facebook page for additional 

opportunities to return Chromebooks and library books and pick up personal belongings.  
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Once again, thank you! We wish you a safe and healthy summer. We will be sending periodic 

updates this summer. Please do not hesitate to reach out to wesdcommserv@wesdschools.org if 

you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Paul Stanton 

Superintendent 
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